
New Books! 

There were 71 books 

added to the  Library’s 

collection in the 

month of December. 

Here are a few! 

 

If you would like to receive the Newsletter via 

email, please let us know either by phone or 

in person.  You can always leave your name 

and email in the box at the front desk.  

Library News 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The Library will be closed Monday, January 

18th, for Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Coming soon:   

Children’s area redesign!     
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

The Library is seeking volunteers in  

January to help revamp the genealogy  

collection.  Volunteer tasks  

include repairing and reorganizing  

materials, scanning items, and  

creating lists on the computer. 

See the attached form for more  

information. 

 

    Return to Me 

   by Lynn Austin  

       Best Boy  

    by Eli Gottlieb 

    Classified as Murder  

      by Miranda James 

The Library has a new outdoor book 

 drop that will allow people to drop off 

their library books from the comfort of their vehicles.  The  

outdoor book drop was officially unveiled on December 16th  

and is located behind the Library. 

Outdoor Book 

Drop! 

Upcoming Events 

Youth Sewing Event 

January 28th, 4-6 (ages 7-11) and 6-8 (12-16) 

Please RSVP.  Call the Library for more information.  


